
 
Good morning and to whom may it concern, 
 
My name is Guadalupe Rivera and I reside in Hillsboro, OR. I have a 3 year old and an 8 year old. Our 
pediatrician is Dr.Paul Thomas from integrated pediatrics. I am writing to you as a concerned mother 
who does not agree that government should make decisions regarding my children’s health. I vaccinate 
my children, I believe in immunizations and their protection. I do not follow the schedule recommended 
by the CDC but do a delayed schedule of immunizations I feel is best for my family. I am asking you to 
please, stop this bill from moving forward. It is not healthy, it is not moral, it is not ethical and it does 
not serve the best interest of many families. I pray that you all are able to hear and learn from many of 
these families and are able to use both your mind and your heart in Making decisions such as these. 
Please hear your people, listen and stop this bill from going through.  
Thank you, 
 
Guadalupe Rivera  
Sent from my iPhone 
 
 


